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Comments: Prohibiting fixed anchors poses significant safety issues to climbers. Climbers rely on being able to

maintain fixed protection in a timely manner to appropriately manage risk. Going through underfunded and long

authorization processes undermines climber's expertise and ability to manage risk. Rather than prohibiting fixed

anchors, USFS should follow precedent and allow climbers to continue to bolt where, through consensus, it is

deemed fit.


